
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Tuesday, October 11, 2011 11:03 AM 
'Vernon Black' 
RE: DCP M 28 Line Closure Approval Request 

Vernon, 

As we discussed this morning, backfill operations may commence at this site. 

NMOCD District 2 
811 S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 Ext. 108 
575-626-0857 
mike.bratcher@,state.nm.us 

From: Vernon Black rmailto:vernon@hunqry-horse.coml 
Sent: Friday, September 23, 2011 10:39 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Subject: FW: DCP M 28 Line Closure Approval Request 

Mike, Have you had a chance to look at this one? 

From: Vernon Black [mailto:vernon@hunqry-horse.coml 
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2011 7:16 AM 
To: 'Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD' 
Cc: 'john@hungry-horse.com' 
Subject: DCP M 28 Line Closure Approval Request 

Good morning Mike, 

Please see the above attachments for closure approval for DCP's M-28 Line. SP's A & B are from the 
top of the stockpile. These samples along with the original samples indicate contaminant levels at or 
below closure level requirements. Please note that SP C (not on the sketch) is the sample point at the 
base of the arroyo's where they enter the playa. We have the points GPS'd and marked for future 
sampling should the need arise. Please give me a call if you have any questions. 

VKB 

Thanks, 
Vernon 

I 


